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Agenda Review Meeting  

Orlando City Council 

Council Chambers, City Hall 

400 South Orange Avenue 

July 11, 2016 

 

In attendance: 

Mayor Buddy Dyer 

Commissioner Jim Gray, District 1 

Commissioner Tony Ortiz, District 2 

Commissioner Robert F. Stuart, District 3 

Commissioner Patty Sheehan, District 4 

Commissioner Regina I. Hill, District 5 

Commissioner Samuel B. Ings, District 6 

Interim City Clerk Amy T. Iennaco 

Assistant City Clerk Elizabeth Davidson 

Officer Kevlon Kirkpatrick, Sergeant at Arms 

Officer Edgar Malave, Sergeant at Arms 

 

Mayor Dyer called the meeting to order at 1:25 p.m.  

Public Comment: 

 

Amanda Gifford appeared to speak on the following item: 

Accepting Item #15 of the Meeting Minutes and Approving the Actions of the Municipal 

Planning Board for the Meeting of May 17, 2016 for Case #SUB2016-00019. 

Ms. Gifford spoke as Counsel on behalf of Crooked Lake Renovations, LLC, which owns the 

property in question. She asked that City Council overturn the Municipal Planning Board’s 

denial to revert to plat at 424 Delaney Park Drive. 

 

Keith Ori also spoke in favor of City Council overturning the Municipal Planning Board’s 

denial.  

 

Mayor Dyer asked Planning Division Manager Dean Grandin to speak about the issue. Mr. 

Grandin stated that City staff stands by MBP’s decision to deny. Commissioner Sheehan also 

spoke and indicated that she also agreed with the MPB decision regarding this property which is 

in her district. 

 

Consent Agenda: 

 

Commissioner Jim Gray – District 1 – Commissioner Gray indicated that he had no concerns 

regarding the agenda. 

 

Commissioner Tony Ortiz – District 2 

Commissioner Ortiz stated that in lieu of the tragedy the City just endured on June 12, he would 

like to see a small commission formed to study the possibility of developing legislation to 

require clubs and certain events to have a number of off-duty police officers and firefighters, 
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based on the amount of people in attendance. Mayor Dyer indicated that there is a Downtown 

Nightlife Task Force that may be a good place for that. 

 

Commissioner Robert F. Stuart – District 3 – Commissioner Stuart indicated that he had no 

concerns regarding the agenda. 

 

Commissioner Patty Sheehan – District 4 – Commissioner Sheehan indicated that she had no 

concerns regarding the agenda. 

 

Commissioner Regina I. Hill – District 5 – Commissioner Hill indicated that she had no 

concerns regarding the agenda. 

 

Commissioner Samuel B. Ings – District 6 – Commissioner Ings indicated that he had no 

concerns regarding the agenda. 

 

 

There being no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 1:40 p.m.  

 

 

 

 

 

Amy T. Iennaco 

Interim City Clerk 


